
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 17th December 2024. 
Dear Parents / Caregivers of pupils in Year 5 and 6, 
 
We are pleased to be part of a nationwide project, National Younger Leadership Groups. 
  
This is a project that explores with young people how to use their voice to enable 
flourishing.  
 
The sessions will be facilitated by the Archbishop Young Leaders Award online amongst 
children from schools across the country in school time supported by school staff. 
Places are limited to only 4 pupils per school and therefore there will be a selection 
process. 
 
We have been asked to try to have a mixed group of gender and demographic as well as by 
merit so in order for us to do this we will be choosing applications based on the quality of 
the answer to the following questions and their ability to discuss these with me in an 
informal interview. 
 
 If your child would like to be considered please can return their completed answers to the 
questions by Tuesday 7th January and hand these replies in to myself directly ( a separate 
piece of paper may be used). 
 

1. How can you use your voice to help yourself and others flourish? 
 

 
 
 

 
2. What prevents people from flourishing both individually and in the community? 

 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Belinda Athey –   Headteacher . 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


